
Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: 

As part of the school’s Health Education programme, and in line with London Borough of Ealing’s recommended scheme of work for Personal, Social and Health Economic (PSHE) Education, your child is soon to/ will this term receive relationship and sex education (RSE) lessons. 

Nowadays, there is a vast amount of information about relationships and sex on the internet, on TV, in magazines, which children and young people are exposed to. This can sometimes make an already confusing time seem even more complicated. 

If students are provided with timely and age appropriate information about their bodies and relationships, they can make their transition into adulthood with the confidence and knowledge to understand what is happening to them, and hopefully grow into confident and healthy adults able to make positive choices.

…. School will be running an information session for parents and carers on __________ at _______am/pm. This session may reinforce what you are already doing at home. The school is committed to working in partnership with parents and is keen to hear your views about what students should be taught and share with you the RSE policy and resources.

If you would like at attend this session please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible.

Thank you for your co-operation.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Child’s name:
 _______________________________________

Class: 

____________

I am/ am not able to attend the R.S.E information session on ________ at ________ (Please delete as appropriate).

Signature:


________________

Date:



________________
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